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Report on the Activities of the Chairperson-in-Office 

944th Meeting of the Permanent Council, 14 March 2013 

 
• At present the Co-Chairs of the Geneva international discussions are 

visiting Georgia. They have met with the participants from Tbilisi and 
Tskhinvali, and tomorrow they will have a meeting in Sukhumi.  
 
On 19 March the Co-Chairs will visit Moscow. Through their meetings, 
the Co-Chairs prepare ground for the next round of the Geneva 
discussions, to be held between 25 and 27 March.  
 
The Special Representative of the Chairperson-in-Office for conflicts, 
Ambassador Andrii Deshchytsia is taking part in the talks on behalf of the 
OSCE. 
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